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Time to get serious! 

You probably have noticed Democrats are pretty 

excited about their prospects in November now that 

they ousted President Biden and installed VP Kamala 

Harris as their candidate for President. They’re also, 

seemingly, excited that Minnesota Governor Tim Walz 

has been selected to be her running mate. We should 

be excited too. The Democrats have cobbled together 

the most liberal, out of touch, ticket in American 

history. It’s a ticket likely to be soundly rejected. 

As a Senator, VP Harris was identified as the most 

liberal Senator in the U.S. Senate, and Governor Walz 

is to the left of her. Walz is finally receiving the 

scrutiny from the national media, scrutiny he 

should’ve been receiving for years from the state’s 

news media. The more America learns about 

Harris/Walz, the more I like our prospects in 

November. 

 

Please reach out if you wish to discuss an issue.            

I would like to hear from you.  

 

 

Let’s make common sense 
 common again! 

 

I need your help to win in November. 
 

Any financial support, or logistic support (signs, host 
an event, literature drop, etc.) that you can provide 
would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Please send checks payable to: 
 

Perry Nouis for Minnesota 
4081 Quantico Ln N 

Plymouth, MN 55446 
 

If you would like to assist in some way, or have questions, 
please send an email note to:  

contact@perrynouisformn.com 
For more information and my top issues, please visit 

the campaign website at: perrynouisformn.com 
 

Early Voting begins September 20th 

Thank you for your encouragement and support! 

 

 

Campaign Signs are available.  
If you would like one, please let me know. 
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THIS MONTH’S FOCUS:  TAXES - NOW & COMING 

AND HOW ARE OUR SCHOOLS DOING? THERE’S THIS … 

 

You may have heard the Minnesota Legislature blew through (spent) an $18 

BILLION surplus. Think about that term for a moment – a multi-BILLION dollar 

tax surplus. Democrats have implemented so many taxes on Minnesotans over 
the years that they extracted “$18 BILLION” more than they planned to extract. 

That’s 18,000 million dollars more than they planned to take from you. Did they 

give it back to you? A few hundred dollars, for some. The rest, spent. Meanwhile, 

the DFL wasn’t done with you … how about another nearly $10 BILLION in new 

taxes and fees over the next four years. Here are the taxes going up: 

 
Total new taxes and fees in the House DFL budget over the next 4 years! 

 

$9.8 BILLION 

 

Vehicle registration tax - $787.8 million 

Retail delivery fee - $189 million 

Gas tax (inflation indexed) - $276.1 million 

0.75% Metro Sales Tax Increase - $2.09 Billion 

Motor Vehicle Sales Tax (roads/bridges-60%) - $128.8 million 

Motor Vehicle Sales Tax (transit – 40%) - $85.8 million 

Federal Conformity to GILTI (Global Intangible Low-Taxed Income) - $816.1 million 

Federal Conformity to Limitation on Excess Business Losses - $90.4 million 

Federal Conformity to Limiting Deductions for Charitable Conservation Easements - $12.2M 

Standard/Itemized Deduction Phase Out Modifications - $739.7 million 

Reduced Deductions for Dividends Received - $239.1 million 

Net Investment Income Tax - $262.7 million 

Corporate Net Operating Loss Modified $58 million 

 


